






Addendum 

The minutes approved stated that Janet Montgomery whom represents University 
of West Alabama attended the 1st quarterly meeting held on February 18, 2015. 
However, Ms. Montgomery was not in attendance. Another commission member 
inadvertently signed in Ms. Montgomery’s place on the signature register and 
therefore was included on the minutes in error.   
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